
School Board Meeting:     April 12, 2010 
 
Subject:       Elementary RtI Guidelines 

 
Presenter: Pam Miller, Jenina Rothstein, and 

Amy Krueger 
 

 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

Report only.   
 

DESCRIPTION: 
The Elementary Response to Intervention (RtI) Committee was formed a few 
years ago to begin to examine the topic of RtI, the potential benefits it could 
bring to our district, and how RtI could be implemented in our schools.  All 

elementary sites have implemented RtI practices, and have experienced different 
levels of success in their implementation.  All teams have worked through many 
challenges in putting a system of interventions into place for our students.   
 
This year, the Elementary RtI Committee set a goal to develop district guidelines 

that will be put into place beginning in the 2010-11 school year.  The purpose of 
the district guidelines is to communicate district expectations of RtI at the site 
level, as well as to communicate which components of the RtI model will be left 
to a site team’s discretion. 

 
At Monday’s board workshop, Jenina Rothstein and Amy Krueger will present 
those guidelines, share RtI information with you, and answer any questions you 
may have about this district initiative. 

 
 Attachment: 
  BHM Elementary Response to Intervention (RtI) Guidelines 
 


